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Congratulations to the following children who were today 
awarded certificates: 

RSF— Davis S for forming all numbers correctly when given a 
number challenge. 

RKP— Mario S for always thinking clearly about how to present 
his work. 

RSK— Kelcie N for concentrating on her writing, ensuring she uses 
finger spaces and the correct letter formation. 

1DA— Ellie K for taking great care and pride with the presentation 
of her work. 

1HB— Emily H for always trying her best and making all her work 
very neat. 

1HS— Maame A for settling in so well after just three days in 1HS. 

1LD—Amelia B for making such good progress with the 
presentation of all her work.  

2CM— Lenny S for effort and participation in computing. 

2EP— Caitlin L for fantastic presentation in her maths book. 

2HH— Ved A for beautiful presentation in all of his work. 

3ND— Aimee F for always taking care with her presentation, not 
only in her books but also in herself. 

3EP— Tatyana W.K for always taking care with her presentation. 

3/4AS— Tobi A for always presenting herself and her work, no 
matter what the task, in a beautifully neat way. 

4JC— Lilly R for being a wonderful help in the classroom. 

4JF— Nina M for taking pride and care in the presentation of 
every piece of work she completes. Well done. 

5MB— Isabel M for consistently showing a high standard of 
presentation in all subjects. Her work is a delight to mark. 
5RR— Sheryce F for consistently presenting her work at a high 
standard across all subjects. Her work is always a pleasure to 
mark and read. 

5JE— Katelyn Morrison for always reading at home, showing a 
love of books and working hard in her reading lessons. 

6HS— Ruby P for always ensuring that all of her work is presented 
to a very high standard. 

6TB—Daisy-May V.N for always making an effort to present her 
work beautifully, even when she does her homework.  

Well done to you all! 

Year 5/6 Football v Ghyllgrove  

On Friday 12th January the boys 
played in their second league 
match of the year. It was a very 
close game with both sides    
showing great determination. 
The final score was 3-2 to 
Ghyllgrove. Great effort boys. 

 

Year 5/6 football v Merrylands 

On Tuesday 16th January the                                                                    
football team travelled to   
Merrylands for a friendly 
match. The boys had great, 
positive attitudes which        
resulted in a 7-1 win. Well 
done to all who played. 

 

Year 5/6 football v Northlands 

On Thursday 18th January the 
football team played away 
against Northlands in their 
league match. They battled 
through the rain, wind and hail 
to secure a fantastic win. The 
final score was 11-1. A great 
result, congratulations to all of 
the team who played. 
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Attendance Matters 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  Well done to these classes  

Weekly School Attendance :  95% 
Yearly School Attendance:  95.5% 

Sparkle will be spending the 
week with 2CM who achieved 

97%.   Well done! 

Sparky will be spending the 
week with 4JC who achieved 

99.3%.  Well done! 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

23rd January – Tag Rugby Tournament 

23rd January– Year 5/6 Netball v Kingswood (away) 

25th January – Pupil Voice 

25th January – Year 5/6 Football v Lincewood (home) 

26th January – Year 5/6 Badminton Competition 

26th January—Girls Football v Kingswood (home) 

30th January – Year 4/5/6 Tag Rugby at James Hornsby 

30th January—Year 5/6 Netball v Merrylands (away) 

30th January—O2 Young Voices 

Team Points 

1st Red 

2nd  Yellow 

3rd Green 

4th Blue 

 

Superstar Writers of the Week 

Henry S, Keira W, Olivia K, Freddie S, Tyler M,                        
Bessie M, Lily C, Evie W.B, Sienna O, Holly J,                              
Jae-Lei M, Lilly-Mae S, Max H, Mia P, Luca R,                       
Christabel A.F, Danny H, Erika G, Olivia C                                    
and Lily R. 
 

Well done to you all. 
    

 

PTA Updates and News 
We are still selling Adventure Island wristbands and Sealife           
tickets, please call Janette on 07849 808084 for 
more information.      

Reading Timetable 

We hope that you can take the time to come and share a story 
with your child on the dates below.  

Problems of the Week 

Parent and Child Reading Sessions - 9.00am—9.25am 

Date Year Group 

Thursday 25th January  Year 3 
Thursday 1st February Year 4 
Thursday 8th February  Year 5 
Thursday 22nd February  Year 6 

 

        

  days 

Nursery Friday  3EP Friday 

RSF Monday   3ND Friday 

RSK  Monday   3/4AS Wed and Thurs 

RKP  Monday  4JC Wed and Thurs 

1HB Tues, alternate Wed 4JF Wed and Thurs 

1DA Mon, alternate Wed 5MB Wed, alternate Thurs 

1HS Mon, alternate Wed 5RR Alternate Tues, Wed 

1LD Tues, alternate Wed 5JEWed,alternate Thurs 

2HH Wednesday  6TB Mon, alternate Tues 

2EP Wednesday  6HS Mon, alternate Tues 

2CM Wednesday 

School Uniform Van 
The School Uniform Van will be here on: 
Tuesday 30th January at 2.45pm. 
Tuesday 20th February at 2.45pm. 
Tuesday 6th March at 2.45pm. 

Superstar Readers:  

Reception—RSK 

Years 1 and 2 —1LD 

Years 3 and 4—3ND 

Years 5 and 6—5MB 

Thursday 1st March - World Book Day  
 

Fancy dress as favourite book character - if 
they have the book they can bring it in to 
match. 
ALL Parents are invited in to read with 
their children at the beginning of the day 
in the youngest child’s class, keeping all of 
their children with them. 


